
T: 020 8998 2479
E: office@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk
W: www.woodlands.ealing.sch.uk

Woodlands Academy, Hathaway Gardens, W13
0DH

Head Teacher: Ms C Hasker Together We Achieve

Tuesday 26th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Ms Ash

Many of you will know Ms Ash, who works in our Nursery class. Many of your children will have been taught
or supported by her when they were in Nursery and Reception.

Ms Ash has decided to move on to another school nearer to her home. She will be leaving us this week
after many years of service to Woodlands’ children and families.

While we are very sad to see her go, we are excited for the other children who will get to work with Ms Ash,
as we know they will benefit from her years of experience. We hope she enjoys her new role as much as
we have enjoyed working with her at Woodlands.

Her last day at school will be Thursday 28th March and we will miss working with her very much. Thank you
Ms Ash, for all you have done for the children, staff and families of Woodlands- don’t forget to come back
and visit!

Yours sincerely,

Ms Hasker


